






 

 

 
 

Bookstore 
Community Center 

Sundays, 9am—1pm 
 

Caregivers’ Support Group 
1st Thursday of the month at 

10:15am in Youth Hall 
Gina: maserogina@gmail.com 

 

Columbie�©es 
Women's Fellowship and Service 

Delana Romero 
Delanaromero1@gmail.com 

last Thursday of month at 6:30pm 
 

50+ Singles Group 
3rd Sunday, 11:00am Hope Room  

Dee Stolpe  408-225-7386 
deestolpe@yahoo.com 

 

Knights of Columbus  
Men’s Fellowship & Service   
Toby Laufer:  408-455-7321 

theatretec@yahoo.com 
1st Thursday of month at 7pm 

 

Morning Prayer 
Mondays at 7:30am in the Church 

(Except holidays) 
 

Prayer Line 
Leave a prayer request message 

with Jeane�©e, 408-723-0445. 
 

Rosary 
Tuesdays at 7:30pm in the Chapel 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
For emergency Þnancial 

assistance, call the parish o�8ce for  
an appointment  

Please Consider  
Volunteering for  
Hospital Ministry 

Many Catholics who lie in local hos-
pital beds are desperate for a visit 
and spiritual lift. If you could help, 
please contact the Holy Family Of-
fice or Deacon Ray for information 
about how to participate as a pastoral 
and communion minister. Your  visit 
could make a big difference in 
someone’s hospital stay. 

It’s Easy Being Green 
DVDs come in petroleum-based, metal
-laced packaging—very hard to 
recycle. Buy fewer DVDs and rent 
more, or swap with friends or borrow 
from libraries (get a list in the 
vestibule of what Holy Family’s 
library has to lend). 

Alpha is Coming! 
Alpha is a course to answer the many 
questions of life such as "Why Am I 
Here" and to develop a closer relation-
ship with the person of Jesus.  It is for 
everyone especially for those who find 
it hard to come to evening meet-
ings ,parents who drop off their chil-
dren on the early day Wednesday, dai-
ly Communicants, and all you early 
risers.  
 

Introductory meeting is Wednesday,  
January 10th from 8:15am-10:15 am. 
 

For more information please contact 
Christina Fenn at  
cfenn@dsj.org or 408-265-5374 

NO New Year’s Eve  
Dinner Dance this Year 

We are sad to inform you that the 
Knights, who usually host the parish’s 
New Year’s Eve Dinner Dance, are 
unable to do so this year. If you were 
planning on celebrating the New Year 
here, please make alternate plans. 

Holy Family School  
Celebrates  

Grandparents Day 
 

Grandparents Day at Holy 
Family School is such a special 
for our students. Our students 
enjoyed the prayer service 
where they showed off their 
singing talents. Grandparents 
received a lovely tour of the 
campus including our O.T. 
clinic, renovated gym, library 
and classrooms. We concluded 
our day in the Community 
Center with some treats, 
games, activities, photos and a 
slideshow.  



 

 

The Word is Alive—Scripture Study 
Thursdays 7:15-9 pm in the  

Hope Room. All are welcome! 

No EDGE or Life Teen this week due to the Thanksgiving 
holiday. We will return to our normal meeting schedule 
next week. 
 

EDGE is our Middle School Faith Formation for 6th-
8th graders. EDGE meets on Sundays from 3:45pm-
5:30pm. Life Teen is our High School Faith Formation for 
9th-12th graders. Life Teen meets on Sundays immediately 
following the 6:00pm Mass from 7pm-9pm. 
 

All registration forms are available at http://www. 
holyfamilysanjose.org/faith-formation-1 (under Faith 
Formation) 
 

Contact Jeff Gans for more info  
at 408-265-8650 or jgans@dsj.org 

Liturgy Link 
 

The Mass 
 

Our Offering 
 

Continued from last week…. 
 

Once the assembly has responded to Jesus Christ, present 
in the consecrated host and wine that we now refer to as 
the Precious Body and the Precious Blood of Christ that 
the Presider has held up, he returns them to the altar. 
 

The presider says quietly, facing the altar, "May the Body 
of Christ keep me safe for eternal life" and then reverently 
consumes the Body of Christ. He repeats this with the 
chalice, consuming the Blood of Christ. As the presider 
does this, the communion song begins. If there are 
concelebrants, priests also celebrating the Mass but who 
are not the main presider, they also consume the Body and 
Blood of Christ in this way. The presider does not 
communicate them.  
 

Once all the Priests present have received, the presider 
takes the paten (plate) or ciborium (bowl) and proceeds to 
communicate all those present, include any Deacons. We 
bow as we approach, and when presented with the host, 
hearing "The Body of Christ", we reply audibly and with 
conviction, "Amen!" and we receive it in our hand or on 
our tongue, immediately consuming it. We do so also with 
the chalice, hearing, "The Blood of Christ", replying again 
"Amen!" and take the chalice and consume a small 
amount. 

Kathy Bohac 
—Coordinator of Liturgy 

Download Our Parish App:  
Download our app today at myparishapp.com or 

search your phone's app store for myparish. 

Want to watch FREE Catholic 
movies from the comfort of your 
own couch? Interested in learning 
more about the Catholic faith at a 

time convenient for you? Check out FORMED.ORG using 
the parish code PWZ8DW for all movies, audio and much, 
much more!  Questions? Contact – Christina 
(cfenn@dsj.org) for more information. 

Catholic Roadmap 
Our area is facing a multitude of housing issues. If you 
have concerns that you feel should be addressed or ideas to 
help meet housing challenges in Silicon Valley, find out 
how to express them at www.siliconvalleycf.org/
onthetable.  

Sacred Scripture Study 
We will be studying The Acts of the Apostles - the First 
Evangelization Team. This is a Formed Study and we will 
be using the study guide to enhance our learning. If you 
want a “sneak peek”, look on Formed.org for 
“Evangelization” from the Lectio series. There is a small 
fee for the course. 
 

Monday mornings, 10am-Noon. Contact Donna Holt at 
408-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 
 

Tuesday evenings, 7-8:45 pm. Contact Neyla Brown 
Neyla5756@gmail.com or  Deborah Trevisan debearah 
@sbcglobal.net  

Sunday Scripture Study 
This is the same study we had in the spring but on a new 
day and time: Sundays from 11am-Noon in South 3. 
 

The Wild Goose (Holy Spirit) is a series that will lead 
YOU on an adventure greater than you can imagine. Video 
presentation by Fr. Dave Pavonka (see videos on 
formed.org)   
 

Sundays from 11am-Noon in South 3. Contact Donna Holt 
408-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 

Faith Formation 2017-18 Enrollment 
Faith Formation classes are held from 11 am – Noon on most 
Sundays during the school year. We are excited to invite you 
to enroll your child(ren) for Faith Formation (pre-K through 
12th grade) 2017-18. 
 

Over the last few years we have been tailoring our programs 
to best fit the formation needs of children. We know that you 
are an important part of this process. To better serve you and 
your family, we’d like to meet with you. Visit the website for 
more details. Click on the Faith Formation tab and then the 
link for Children’s Faith Formation. 
 

Please prayerfully consider what time you and your fami-
ly can get together with us at Holy Family. Sign-up for an 
appointment on the parish website.  

Holy Family Young Adults 
Holy Family Young Adults is a ministry for all parishion-
ers ages 18 - 40, providing events focused on fellowship, 
prayer, or service. We also provide hospitality after 6pm 
Mass on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of each month, and after 
the 5:30pm on the 2nd Saturday of each month. “Like” our 
Facebook page to get involved: www.facebook.com/
holyfamilyyoungadultssj 


